
 

May 27, 2025 

 

 

Dr. Ike McKinnon 

1324 Nicolet Place 

Detroit, Michigan 48207 

 

Dear Dr. McKinnon,  

 

It gives me great pleasure to re-appoint you to the Elected Officials Compensation Commission. Your 

appointment is effective upon confirmation and will expire September 1, 2032.  

 

Thank you for your willingness to serve the citizens of Detroit. I look forward to working with you and 

I expect great things from the Elected Officials Compensation Commission.  

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information please contact Bobby Bennett by 

phone at (513) 255-5643 or by email at bobby.bennett@detroitmi.gov.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael E. Duggan, 

Mayor 

 

 

 

cc:   Ray Solomon, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

        Melia Howard, Deputy Mayor, Mayor’s Office 

        Bobby Bennett, Project Manager, Mayor’s Office  

         

 

 


